
 

 

 Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this time finds you all safe and healthy. 
Please take a moment to breath and know  
that we are all in this together.  

 We do not expect you to become overnight teachers.   
We want to give our students the opportunity to learn during this time  
but we do not want to add more stress to your lives.  If at any time, you have a question 
about the assignment or problem with the online learning resources, please contact 
your child’s teacher.  The lesson plan has the information needed to complete daily 
lessons either in paper form or online.   

➢ Assignments can be submitted in several ways.  You may take a photo of your 
child’s work and text or email the teacher, you may complete packets and return 
them to the school’s designated drop-off site, or they may be completed during 
your child’s daily check-in time.   

➢ Please follow the expected daily learning schedule to complete assignments.   
➢ Assignments are expected to be submitted by April 10.  
➢  In addition, students are expected to meet via phone call or face time 20  

minutes each day. This is to provide support on assignments, listen to reading, and 
discuss any questions students may have regarding home learning.  Your child’s  
teacher will be contacting you by the end of this week to set up daily support  
schedules.  

➢ There are extra resources available located on the school’s website that are  
great practice.   
 
 We know this is a time of uncertainty and stress levels are high.  Creating and 
maintaining a schedule will help to alleviate some stress that some children may be 
experiencing during this time.  Set up a place in the home that is quiet and conducive  
to learning.  Feel free to contact your child’s teacher for support.  
 
 Tauna James:  tauna.james@bwcs.k12.az.us  480-276-5492 
 Natalie Tate:  natalie.tate@bwcs.k12.az.us  520-560-7639 
 Adriana Isles: luz.isles.@bwcs.k12.az.us  520-414-2489  
 
      Thank you for your continued support of your child’s education! 
     Sincerely, 
     Ms. James, Ms. Isles, and Ms. Tate 
     2nd Grade Teachers 
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